
First Projects
	 We are reviewing  bids now to initiate our 
first projects on the church and the school.

Quarterly Reports Planned
	 We are delighted with all of you who have 
already made commitments. We encourage you 
to continue your giving as you elected, monthly 
or weekly.  
	 You will receive quarterly reports as to the 
status of your giving.  To achieve our long-term 
goals and objectives we are counting on you to 
stay current with your gifts to the campaign.

New Quarterly Statements!
	 Included in this mailing are two statements 
of your contributions to Assumption Parish.  
These statements include information for the 
Capital Campaign as well as your Stewardship 
(Sunday Envelopes) and Debt Reduction 
contributions.  In the future, these will all be 
on one statement, but we had to separate them 
for the first report because of the different start 
time for the Capital Campaign. 	
	 Please use the enclosed gold envelopes 
for your Capital Campaign contributions or go 
online to set them up automatically.  Call Karen 
in the Parish Office if you have any questions.  
Thank you for supporting Assumption Parish!

Campaign Theme: 
Equal Sacrifice, Not Equal Gifts

Campaign Objectives:
Praise:  $1,000,000  Honor: $1,250,000  

Glory:  $1,500,000

Total Commitments to date:  381
Total Amount Committed:  $1,585,699
Total Amount Given to date:  $238,914

From the Capital Campaign Follow-up Committee:

Capital Campaign Progress Report 
There’s Still Time
	 If you have not already made a 
commitment to the campaign, we prayerfully 
ask you to consider making a commitment now.  
To ensure campaign success it is important that 
all parishioners have the opportunity to make 
a commitment and support the campaign that 
will allow the Parish to accomplish multiple 
essential projects over the next 36 months.  

Anything is Helpful
	 If you are unable to make a commitment at 
this time, we encourage you to contribute to the 
campaign in any way that you can.  Remember, 
anything is helpful and we are all praying for 
God’s blessings on this campaign and for all of 
our Parishioners. 
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